
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
TOWN OF PURCELLVILLE 

 
Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-2507, the Town of Purcellville, Virginia hereby gives 
notice of a public hearing to receive comments on a proposed amendment to its Operating 
Budget that exceeds 1%.  This amendment is to appropriate funding for the renovations at the 
leased Police Department facility in the amount of $1,200,000.  The public hearing will be held 
on Tuesday, January 11, 2022 in the Town Council Chambers of the Purcellville Town Hall, 
located at 221 South Nursery Avenue.  At this hearing, all persons desiring to express their 
views concerning the budget will be heard.  Citizens will also be able to participate in the public 
hearing via remote participation. Please check the Town's website for virtual meeting 
information. Questions about participating remotely can be sent to Diana Hays, Town Clerk at 
dhays@purcellvilleva.gov.  
 
Copies of documents related to the public hearing are available for inspection and copying at 
the Purcellville Town Hall during the hours of 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM, Monday through Friday, 
holidays excepted.                                                     
 
 
David A. Mekarski, AICP, Town Manager 
 
December 24 & 31, 2021 
 
 

 


